MEMO: Closed Campus Policy to Visitors

TO: Parents/Guardians

FROM: Clovis E. Christman, Director, Delta Charter School

DATE: June 16, 2014

Parents/Guardians,

It is a privilege and honor for you to trust us with the development of your children academically, socially, or in any other capacity. We take your trust very seriously, and we endeavor daily to deliver to you and your children quality in all areas, especially that of providing a safe environment for your children.

Consequently, we will be making some changes to how we operate the school. I understand that no one really likes change, and I anticipate many may not agree with the forthcoming policy statement. Be that as it may, my biggest concern is your child's safety while in our care.

Beginning August 11, 2014, Delta Charter School will have a closed campus. *No one*, including parents/guardians, will be allowed to freely enter the school and go to the classrooms, the lunchroom, the gym, or other areas of the school without first signing in with our front office. In order to be admitted to our campus, one is to enter the building at the main office, sign in with Ms. Pearson, and receive a visitor's pass. Upon completing business here, the visitor will need to go back to the main office, turn in the visitor's pass, and sign out. Failure to comply with this policy may lead the school to take actions which would prohibit someone from coming on campus in the future.

Thank you for working with us to help assure our children have a safe school environment for which they can attend school!

Regards,

Clovis E. Christman, Ed.S Director, Delta Charter School